
  

M/WBE Summary  
 
Public notice was given for this solicitation CLMB333 – 2020 Job Order Contracting for City Facility Improvements, 
through the City’s Vendor Connection web portal.  On June 25, 2020, 20 proposals were received and opened.  Of 
the 20 proposals, five of the proposals were from MBE/WBE certified firms.  The Small and Minority Business 
Resources Department (SMBR) will be establishing MBE/WBE goals at the assignment level rather than at the 
solicitation stage of the procurement process.  This means that for each assignment/project, issued through the 
JOC program, SMBR will work with the Capital Contracting Office (CCO) and the requesting department to 
identify the scopes of work/trades required to complete the project/assignment and establish 
project/assignment specific MBE/WBE goals.  
 
CCO and SMBR will continue efforts to increase the pool of MBE/WBE subcontractors participating in the 2020 
JOC program. 
 
Brown & Root Industrial Services, LLC; Jamail & Smith Construction, LP; Warden Construction Corporation; Hensel 
Phelps Construction Co.; Alpha Building Corporation; Centennial Contractors Enterprises, Inc.; Veliz Company, 
LLC; and Basic IDIQ, Inc. submitted the best-evaluated proposals of 20 proposals received. 
 
 


